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COMMISSiuN OI~ FINANCE # 2 (Continued) 

members present to begin plans for conducting the Every Member Canvas~, 
particularily since our church was host for a meeting to be held in 
December of vario¥S leaders int the promotion of an efficient Every 
Member Canvass . 

The Chairman then suggested that Mr. Goad be chairman of our 
effort in this connection for the coming year . Upon motion of Mr . Coman , 
seconded by Mr . Jones and carried, the Commission approved the chairman's 
selection . 

On account of a natural hesitancy for members of the Finance Committee 
to make presonal requests that new members sign pledge cards immediately 
upon becoming members of the curch, it was proposed through motion of 
Dr. Glasson, seconded by Mr. Jordan and carried, that the Chairman 
write a letter to all new members enclosing therwith a pledge card giving 
them an opportunity to support the curch . It was also suggested that 
designated persens should be in a position to call upon new members 
and discuss with them, in person,financial affiars of the church in 
case they indicated desire for such a visit . 

rleportang on be~alf of the Property Committee, Mr . Barton's 
request for a basin to be furnished the Nursery Department was referred 
to officials of the Memorial Fund • 

There being no further business to come before the meeting , it 
was upon mQtion adjourned . 

October 4, 1$60 

Along with members of the Personage Committee, e brief meeting 
of the CommissioD mn Stewardship and Finance wa s held in the Church parlor 
immediatelyd lfter l adjournment of the Official Board Octobe~ .meeting. 
The Chairman stated that the purpose of the meeting was to consider and 
take action on a detailed report submitted by Mrs Kale with respect to 
reconditioning the parsonage on Cedar Street. After f'ull discussion, 
¥~ Brooks, through motion duly seconded by Mr. Canan, and carried 
autiorized the Parsonage Committee to redecorate the parsonage in complete 
accordance with the report as submitted. It was further suggested that 
the work should be done in conjunction with Mrs Bradshaw and at a time 
specified by her. 

Mr. Dozier reminded the Committee, however, that a statement of 
any expense applicable to the Memorial Fund should be submitted to him 
in Advance of the actual expenditure with the understanding that 
repairs not of a capital nature would be taken care of in some other 
manner. There being no f'urther business to come before the meeting, it 
was, upon motion, adjourned • 
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